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 LAST WEEK’S RESULTS 
Sea Men 38 v Old Collegians 12     

Bula Boys 31 v Souths 0 
Bula Boys 36 v Old Collegians 5 

Sea Men 27 v Souths 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 OZTAG  
 

 
@ TREGENZA 

Oztag is on Tregenza Oval this Spring/Summer so come out on 
Mondays and Wednesdays from 6pm to  support the teams full of OC 

men, women and juniors and enjoy a cleansing ale and a snag! 
Wednesdays at 7pm is the social comp including lots of OC mums, 
dads and our juniors. There’s still room for a couple more teams so 

grab some mates and let us know if you’re interested. 

 

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

  

  Where: Clubrooms              When: 7.00pm, Thursday 5 December 2013 
For the purposes of presentations of the officers’ reports, annual accounts and balance sheet, for the election of 

new Life Members and for the election of officers and selectors.  Financial members and life members are entitled 
to attend and vote at the meeting, or may appoint a proxy in writing.   

 

NOMINATIONS ARE INVITED FOR: 
Life Membership: for at least ten years of conspicuous service 

Quindecim: for fifteen years of senior rugby  
Committee Positions: President, Vice President, Registrar, Secretary, Treasurer, Selectors (2) 

Assistant Secretary, Assistant Treasurer, Committee Members 
 

Enquiries to Sue Thewlis at sue@oldcollegiansrugby.org.au or on 0431 566 116 
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 CLUB NOTES  
 

  

ADELAIDE BLACK FALCONS: WINE FUNDRAISER  
The Adelaide Black Falcons are going on a tour to NZ in 2014. In order to raise some funds, they are 

running a wine drive with Domain Barossa. If you're interested in supporting the team and buying some 
good wine for Christmas at great prices, please check out the order form at the link below and return it to 

Wayne.p.power@gmail.com who will arrange free delivery to metro Adelaide locations.  
https://www.dropbox.com/s/yz1a00fhtuhfncx/Wine%20order%20form.pdf  

 

SA RUGBY STAFF CHANGES 
SA Rugby has advised the Rugby community that Carl Jones will be leaving SA Rugby to pursue another 
employment opportunity.  Carl has been a driving force at SA Rugby for ten years. Carl will conclude his 

employment with SA Rugby on 20th December this year and in coming weeks, SA Rugby will organise an 
opportunity for everyone to wish Carl well in person. SA Rugby is currently undergoing a strategic planning 

process and will utilise the time up until the New Year to consider our structure. Any positions that are 
available will be developed and recruited early in the New Year. 

Carl - thank you for the decade of service, and congratulations and best wishes on the new opportunity!  

 
2014 COACHING & MANAGEMENT POSITIONS 

We are currently reviewing our coaching and management appointments in all grades and ages. 
Expressions of Interest are welcome for the role of coach and/or manager for a 2014 team.  

Register your interest here 
 

GYM SESSIONS 
The club gym is open for business! If you want to come on down and work on your strength and 

conditioning over  the off-season head down to OCs on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 6pm, and Saturdays at 
10am. All welcome! 

 

CHRISTMAS DRINKS! 
At the clubrooms, Thursday 19 December 2013  

 

  

 
    

 

 

 
We’ll be playing a little social bocce  

(a little like bowls or petanque) on Saturday nights  
over the summer.   

 
Turn out on Saturday 23 November from 7pm  

for our first foray! 
 

If you are interested, register your interest here.  
 

 

  
 

 

 

With thanks to our Sponsors! 
 

 
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to Old Collegians RFC’s email newsletter. If you have any news or information you would like us to include,  or if you wish 

to unsubscribe,  please let us know at kim@oldcollegiansrugby.org.au 
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